
BRITISH MODEL FLYING ASSOCIATION 

EAST ANGLIA AREA 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2020 

SECRETARY’S REPORT 

 

This report will reference the areas not covered by other officer’s reports. 

 

2020 saw a considerable change to the East Anglia Area officers. Our new 

chairman Paul Hoey has brought the new team together without any issues 

occurring. The attendance at the meetings has been stable with a regular 

attendance of club representatives.  

 

I keep hearing favorable reports and complements about how we are doing 

things. We must be on the right track! 

 

The budget for 2020/21 for the East Anglian Area was submitted and accepted. 

 

Due the virus the April Area meeting was lost. However, the use of Zoom has 

helped to keep the show on the road. Our new web master has helped ensure 

that this has all worked. Andy Symons at head office has been of considerable 

help with Zoom support and training. We except to continue using Zoom in the 

foreseeable future. 

 

Michael J Woodhouse  


